
Great Lakes ULTIti- I 

**IMPORTANT NOTICE** 

TO: 	Great Lakes United Members, Officers, and Directors 
FROM: 	The Office of Great Lakes United 
DATE: 	January 4, 1994 
RE: 	1994 Annual General Meeting - CALL FOR RESOLUTIONS 

The 1994 Annual General Meeting is fast approaching, and as always we are calling 
on our member organizations to submit their proposed resolutions to the office in 
advance of the meeting. This will allow for the distribution of the draft resolutions to 
the membership in time for them to think about and formulate on their positions. We 
are hoping to avoid some of the problems we have had in previous years when 
groups would often fax a resolution to the office only days before the meeting giving 
the staff unneeded work at a time when they are stretched to the limit. In fact, last 
year we did not even have enough resolutions in advance of the meeting to send 
proposed resolutions out to our members so they could consider them. 

This year, as last, taskforce chairs will be appointed in advance to check resolutions 
for redundancies or conflicts with past resolutions and to set an agenda for the 
taskforce meetings in advance of the Annual Meeting, thereby making it possible to 
discuss the resolutions within that context. This may make it possible to reduce the 
number of resolutions which have to be discussed at the meeting. 

Once again, we are setting a deadline by which you should have your resolutions to 
the office. This year that deadline is March 18th. PLEASE SEND YOUR 
RESOLUTIONS TO THE OFFICE BY MARCH 18TH!!! This will give the staff the 
needed time to type and duplicate the proposed resolutions as well as forward them 
to the appropriate task force chairs for review. We hope to send them out to the 
membership by April 8 so they will receive them a month prior to the meeting which 
begins May 13. 

Any resolutions that do not get to the office by the March 18th deadline will not get to 
the membership in advance of the meeting, and will therefore have to be included in 
the packets which are distributed at the meeting. These resolutions will also have to 
be added to the task force agendas late and will therefore have to be added to the 
end of the agenda. 

Please send resolutions to Great Lakes United, State University College at Buffalo, 
1300 Elmwood Avenue, Buffalo, NY 14222. 

Thank You!! 
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